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Journal of Veterinary Sciences

From: GANGIL RAKHI <rakhi_gangil@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 8:11 PM

To: vetsci@rroij.org

Subject: RE: Kindly let us know your decision

 

 

Dear sir 

greetings  

 

definitely i want to be continue as a editorial board member.  

sir i will do my best and will do my duty timely. 

sir it is my pleasure to be continue as apart of this journal. 

 

thanks 

 

rakhi 

 

Dr Rakhi gangil 

assistant professor 

department of microbiology 

college of veterinary science and ah Mhow -4534469 

 

------------------------------ 

On Wed 14 Oct, 2015 5:55 PM IST Journal of Veterinary Sciences wrote: 

 

>Dear Dr. Rakhi Gangil, 

> 

>  

> 

>Greetings from the Journal of Veterinary Sciences! 

> 

>  

> 

>We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being  

>associated with our Journal as an Editorial Board Member. To progress  

>and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like you. 

>We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial  

>duties whenever required. 

> 

>  

> 

>We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side  

>we can promise that the work load will be low. If you are not willing  

>to continue please let us know. 

> 

>  

> 
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>Kindly mail us your valuable decision at your earliest 

> 

>  

> 

>Thanks & Regards 

> 

>Laxmikanth Matcha 

> 

>Editorial Coordinator 

> 

>  

> 

 


